
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Year 6!   What an amazing journey you have all been on, not just over 

the last few months but also during your time at Christ Church! I hope you 

have many happy memories to take with you! We have now reached your last 

few days and below are a few activities to help you reflect and celebrate your 

time at primary school. I look forward to seeing your portfolio posts on Class 

Dojo and hope that you have a wonderful summer and a fantastic time at 

secondary school! It has been a joy to teach you over this past year. Make sure 

you keep staying safe and wishing you all the best for your futures, 

Have a lovely week and stay safe, 

Mrs Davies 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Monday activities:  

Message in a bottle: 

 
Lots of the Year 5s will be very 

nervous about coming up to Year 6. 
Write a message in a bottle to 

reassure them and make them feel 
excited about joining Year 6! Maybe 

there was a particular topic you really 
enjoyed? Perhaps you liked a 

particular subject? You can write in a 
bottle shape- make sure it is presented 

very nicely! 

ELLI Mural! 

 
One of the things that makes our 

school so special is our ELLI 
dimensions. To celebrate this 

uniqueness, can you come up with a 
design for a mural that could 

commemorate all our lovely ELLI 
dimensions and animals?   

Board game bonanza! 

 

Can you invent a board game with the 
theme of primary school? Possibly with 

the theme of school? A personal 
favourite is Snakes and Ladders. What 

could your board game look like? 
What characters or counters would 

you have? What are the rules? Make 
it out of whatever you like and then 

send a picture or video to Dojo 
explaining your brand new game! 

Year 6 Leavers’ Quiz:  

 
I have created a quiz for you to have a go at. It is 3 rounds and shouldn’t take you too long but it will challenge you! 

Tuesday activities:  

Enjoy your Leavers’ Service!  

 

 

 

 


